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Calendar Dates 

September  

8th Chess ð Bring a Friend 

15th Festival of Music 
Performance 

18th/19 th Year 3 Camp 

22nd Casual Day 

26th Yr 5 Cinema 

27th Childrenõs Uni 
Graduation  

29th Yr 7 to Watermark  

LAST DAY OF TERM 3 
EARLY DISMISSAL 2.30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book week 2017 
 

Book Week was once again a huge focus for us at Glenelg 
Primary School.  We have had performances, authors visit the 
school to talk to us about writing, and of course the Book 
Week Parade on Wednesday.  We were entertained by 
Emma, one of our music teachers and staff and students got 
into the swing of things with a variety of costumes. 
 
It was at times hard to see the connection with reading matter 
but a great time was had by all and óWhereôs Wallyô in library 

helped us to find ways to Escape to Everywhere in both 

fiction and non-fiction books.  
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Woolworths Earn & Learn 2017 
 

This year we will be participating in the Woolworths Earn & Learn program. 
Through this program we will be able to get new educational resources for our 
school ï and all we need you to do is shop for your groceries at Woolworths. 
 

We are collecting Woolworths Earn & Learn Stickers until Tuesday 19
th
 

September.  You will get one Woolworths Earn & Learn Sticker for every $10 
spent (excluding liquor, tobacco and gift cards).  Place the Woolworths Earn & 
Learn Sticker onto a Woolworths Earn & Learn Sticker Sheet and when it is 
complete, the Sticker Sheet can be dropped into the Collection Box here at the 
school or in our Collection Box at Woolworths Glenelg.  Please ensure that the 
sticker sheet is entirely completed before dropping it into one of our 
Collection Boxes.  At the end of the promotion, we will be able to get some 
great new equipment for the school.  

If youôd like to know more visit woolworths.com.au/earnandlearn or come and 
speak to Abbey in Room 31 or Alex in Room 22.  Many thanks to both teachers 
for managing this program.  
 

Showdown Donut Fundraiser 
 
The fundraiser, organised in room 8 following on Briceôs great idea, raised 
$1160 which went to Kick Start for Kids and Hutt Street Centre to support the 
fabulous work both organisations do.  Thank you to everyone that purchased a 
donut.  
 
Once again we would like to acknowledge the generosity and cooperation of 
Dulwich Bakery for supplying the donuts at minimal cost so our fundraiser 
could be so successful.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Brice presented a $580 cheque to Mr Ian 
Steele, founder of Kick Start for Kids. 
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Phone hold 
As you would know if you have made a call to the school, when placed on hold 
you have had ówhite noiseô ï just a blank line when you are unsure if someone 
is there or not.  A huge thank you to Anthony McIver, who worked with students 
to develop some student voices to tell a bit about the school.  Thanks for the 
donation of time Anthony, the demand of excellence and the great listening we 
now have if we are placed on hold.  The students that assisted, practised and 
worked with Anthony for excellence are: Ilektra (Year 1), Anique (Year 3), 
Georgia (Year 4), Zelman (Year 6) and Brayden (Year 6).  Thanks for this great 
addition to our communication processes. 

Confirmation of Principal  
It gives me great pleasure to announce on behalf of the Governing Council that 
following a rigorous recruitment process Rae Taggart has been re-appointed 
as Principal of Glenelg Primary School. 
 
Rae has been a dedicated and hardworking Principal and under her leadership 
we have experienced significant growth in programs for all students, massive 
improvement in our facilities and we have a staff group that work hard for all of 
our students. 
 
We look forward to continuing on that success under Raeôs energetic 
leadership. 
 
Clinton Jury 
Chair 

Year book survey 
The school would like some feedback regarding family opinions regarding the 
annual Year book.  There are only two questions, so the survey would take you 
less than 30 seconds. Please click on the link below to access the survey.  The 
school will collate the results on Thursday next week (7

th
 September) to 

consider the data. Thank you. 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GPSYearBook 

Enrolments  
A reminder to everyone that we are at the time of the year where we need to 
ask your support in forming numbers for 2018.  If you have or know of a child 
starting school in 2018 or leaving when they are not in year 7, could you please 
ask them to enroll or notify the school now.  
 
The DECD ócut offô date for new enrolments is Friday 22nd September.  We 
thank you for your assistance in helping us to start the thinking for classes in 
2018. 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GPSYearBook
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Kidsõ Council Report 
In this weekôs meeting we spoke about student voice, beanies and tackling on 
the oval.  We did an activity where we got into groups and brainstormed some 
ideas about what it looks like, sounds like and feels like when we help each 
other learn at school. 
 
Some students from rooms 15 and 15A would like to wear beanies in the cold 
weather.  After discussing the issue with our classes we voted to wear navy 
blue beanies outside only in terms 2 and 3 when it is cold.  We are thinking we 
will write to Tracy in the Uniform shop to see if we can order some as part of 
the school uniform. 
 
There was also a reminder for all reps to remind their class that there is a NO 
tackling rule in the school.  One student told us that his group tap on the 
shoulder 3 times to indicate a tackle.  We thought this was a great strategy. 
 

By Amarli,  
Senior Student Leader 

Table Tennis 
This term on Friday 18th August saw Glenelg PS given 
another opportunity to play in a SAPSASA Table Tennis 
competition.  This time we entered 2 teams with Glenelg 
Yellow placing second after the dayôs competition.  
Fantastic effort.   
 
This team consisted of Jack, Udai, Billy and Darcy.   Well 
done to Moses, Tom, Owen, Nick and Blake who also 
competed well and played some great matches.  
Thank you to parent support and Allan for supervising.   

 
Alison - Pastoral Care Worker 

 

 

Pastoral Care 
 

South Australian Police Band Concert 
Sunday 24th September at 2pm. 
The Corner Uniting Church 
93 Oaklands Road, Warradale 
Tickets at door   Adults   $15   Children   $5 
Homemade Afternoon Tea included. 
 

All proceeds from the Concert will go to the School Chaplains to support 
their communities in the Brighton Glenelg and Marion areas. 
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Canteen 
QKR App:  Quite a lot of people are starting to use the online app for 
ordering.  Remember to select the correct day and follow the screens 
through to payment for your order to be processed.  Orders can be placed 
up to 9am on your selected day.  If you place an online order in advance 
and then your child is away sick, please contact the Canteen directly to 
work out a solution. 
 
Term 3 Special Lunch:  Wednesday 27th September (Week 10) 
Forms for this order have been sent home this week.  Orders must be 
returned to the Canteen with payment by Wednesday 13th September 
(week 8).  This special cannot be ordered through the online app. 
 
If you have any questions about the App, Special or general Canteen 
queries, please contact me directly on 8292 3746.   
Thanks Caroline. 

Parents and Friends 
Parentsand.Friends877@schools.sa.edu.au 

www.facebook.com/GlenelgPandF 

 

Fatherõs Day Stall ð Thursday 31 st  August  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A variety of gifts are on display in the Front Office in preparation for the 
Fatherôs Day Stall. On Thursday 31st August all students will have the 
opportunity to buy a $3 gift for that special someone in their family, with each 
class visiting the stall that morning. 

 
If you are available to volunteer your time to help (even if itôs only half an hour) 
we would love to hear from you!  Please contact us via the Parents & Friends 
Facebook page. 

mailto:Parentsand.Friends877@schools.sa.edu.au
http://www.facebook.com/GlenelgPandF
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Fashion Show ð itõs a wrap! 
Thank you to everyone who came along and enjoyed the fashion show. We 
very much appreciate all the friendly helpers, the stylish models (can you spot 
a few familiar faces?!), Astor & Tyne for the fashion, the stall holders who 
brought their wonderful goodies, Dulwich Bakery for their generous discount & 
sweet donations and Rachel Sommer (Holden) for emceeing on her birthday!   
An extra special and big thanks to all the people who made it happen, in 
particular the organising committee comprising Audra Martin, Nicole von der 
Borch and Christina von Muenster who worked very hard to pull it together and 
ensure it ran smoothly. 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Community News 
 

 
Glengowrie Uniting Church 
 
Thursday nights 5pm - drop and go is 
totally acceptable 
 
Next intake Aug 25th - 4 week series - 
for $35 (that's $8.75/class!) 
 
Casual attenders welcome - $12 if 
they can't make every week. 
 
Book through 
www.cpilatestudio.com.au or 
message us on the  "C Pilates" 
Facebook page or give me a call on 
0417865246 for any other question 

 
 
Holdfast Bay Community Centre 51, King George Avenue, Hove. 
Family Fun Day �t Friday 6th October from 11.30-4-30pm, ages 5-12 years, cost $10 per child.  A fun 
�����Ç���(�}�Œ���š�Z�����Á�Z�}�o�����(���u�]�o�Ç�X�����'�]���v�š�������o�o�Ç�����µ�u�‰���Œ�•�U���‰�µ�š�š�Ç���‰�}�}�o�U���(���������‰���]�v�š�]�v�P�U���l�]���[�•���u�}�À�]�������v�����u���v�Ç���uore 
fun activities.  Café open for snacks & drinks.  Call �� 8298 7422. 


